
  
  

Exshaw   School   
27   Mt.   Allen   Drive   

PO   Box   40   
                                           Exshaw   AB   

T0L   2C0   

403-673-3656   

  
  

January   22,   2021   
  

Dear   Exshaw   Families:   
  

Exshaw   School   has   just   heard   from   Nakoda   Bus   Lines   and   buses   WILL   NOT   be   running   from   January   25,   2021,   until   February   1st,   as   
a   result   of   the   Morley   State   of   Local   Emergency.   Exshaw   School   wants   all   families   to   continue   to   be   safe   and   follow   what   is   being   
asked   by   all.   All   teachers   are   online   and   providing   education   to   students   five   days   a   week.   We   love   seeing   the   students.   Thank   you   so   
much   for   calling   in   when   you   are   unable   to   be   online.   We   are   here   for   you.   
  

If   you   are   unsure   of   when   you   child(ren)’s   are   to   be   online,   please   email   the   teacher/staff   directly   at   their   address   below:   
  

  
If   you   have   any   questions,   please   contact   Nadine   Dack-Doi,   principal   at   the   above   email   address   or   the   school   number,   403   673   3656.   
  

Yours   in   Education,   
  
  

Nadine   Dack-Doi   
Principal   

Mrs.   Booth   gillian.booth@crps.ca   

Mrs.   Beardwood   megan.beardwood@crps.ca   

Mrs.   Schneider   barb.schneider@crps.ca   

Mrs.   Perron   shannon.perron@crps.ca   

Ms.   Powell   tegan.powell@crps.ca   

Ms.   Waite   chelsea.waite@crps.ca   

Ms.   Kish   stephanie.kish@crps.ca   

Ms.   Dallyn   kayla.dallyn@crps.ca   

Ms.   Murphy   anne.murphy@crps.ca   

Mr.   Stewart   brendon.stewart@crps.ca   

Mr.   Boyd   rob.boyd@crps.ca   

Ms.   Kulmatycky   michelle.kulmatycky@crps.ca   

Ms.   Soler   genevieve.soler@crps.ca   

Ms.   Moore   brynlyn.moore@crps.ca   

Ms.   Dack-Doi   nadine.dackdoi@crps.ca   


